November 10, 1938

£

Dre Fo Coe Allen
Kansas University
Lawrence, Kansas

My dear Dr. Allen:

- In talking to Mr. B. T. Grover, my former coach, he suggested
that I write to you and ask for a Batting Average for Basketball

Playerse I think it might help me in determining the valuable
players., '

Thank you.
Very truly yours,

Alariy /40@7»
Harry Lackey, C

oach
Athens High School

Athens, Ohio




